
FIX AND PASS S.RES. 292 
Dear Senator _____________________________, Date: ________________________ 

Thank you very much for your work. We your undersigned constituents are writing to draw your attention to S.Res.292, which concerns the war of extermination 

being waged by the Cameroon government against the populations of the former United Nations Trust Territory of Southern Cameroons under United Kingdom 

Administration, also known as Ambazonia. The urgency of this situation cannot be overstated and requires immediate international attention. We are  eager to 

see the senate act on this matter, and S.Res.292 is a good start toward that. However, we have some significant concerns about the content of the bill. Please 

review the attached document and let us know your thoughts. We will be eager to discuss any questions you might have. Thank you very much for your service 

and for taking the time to consider this matter. We trust in our nation’s commitment to promoting democracy and human rights for all people, and we are 

honored to be able to make this request to you. 
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More info: ​https://ambazoniapocs.net/node/33 
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